
 



Salut,  

You are receiving this notice, and invitation for a special 

trip, a Timber Cruiser canoe trip, because you have been 

awarded a badge by making three successive trips with 

the Voyagers. 

The Voyagers will be departing Friday September 13th, 

for a four (4) day trip into the Upper Peninsula.  This will 

be a unique trip, as we will be paddling one of two 

wilderness locations. 

 WHAT you need to do first is RSVP that you plan to 

attend. 

 WHAT you will need to bring is the same as all 

Voyagers Trips ***PLUS YOUR BADGE*** 

 WHAT does this cost? The canoe fee will be $60.00 

and sponsorship is available. 

 BREAKFAST – Served 6:30 > 7:45 AM (Arrive Hungry) 

 WHEN – The group will depart 2663 E. M-43 Hwy on 

the morning of September 13th at 8:30 AM. 

 RETURN to Hastings Monday night, September 16th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Earning a Voyagers Badge is something to be proud of, as 

it serves as a reminded of your commitment to the 

Voyagers cause – Building Men according to what 

scripture tells us men should be.  This is not an easy 

road, and that is exactly why the Voyagers Trips are not 

easy canoe paddles, but rather they are typically more 

challenging.  This fall, the select group of young men 

holding a badge will have the opportunity to experience 

the next level of wilderness canoeing. 

 

QUESTIONS:  Please let us know if you have any 

questions.  We are able to provide loaner gear, dry bags 

and of course the large Canoe Packs for all of your gear. 

Please contact us by any of the above listings. 

 

 


